
Welcome Evening
Thursday 27th November 

7pm - 9pm
Kenmore Park Pre-School and Kindergarten is holding a welcome evening for new 
families. You’ll have the chance to meet other parents of children in your child’s class and 
speak with the teachers. You’ll also have the opportunity to hear more about the programs 
being run at Kenmore Park, how we support your child and our plans for 2015.

So, come along and enjoy nibbles, a glass of wine and let us welcome you to the Kenmore 
Park family. 

The night is also combined with our Annual General Meeting where the new roles for the 
2015 Parent Management Committee will be filled. Nominate for a position now!



Nomination for position on 
2015 Management Committee

Kenmore Park Pre-School and Kindergarten  
Association Incorporated

Name:

Child’s name:

Class:

	President

	Vice President

	Treasurer

	Secretary

	Newsletter, Facebook and Website Coordinator/s

	Fundraising and Social Activities Coordinator/s

	Maintenance Coordinator/s

	Grants Officer/s

	Marketing and Advertising Coordinator

	Workplace Health and Safety Coordinator

Non-Committee Role

	Parent Class Representative (1 per class)

Please return this completed form to Kenmore Park 
before 21st November 2014.


